

Tupelo Police Department

March 2nd, 2021

To: Chief Bart Aguirre

From: Philip Sanderson

Reference: Retirement

Chief Bart Aguirre,

I will be retiring from Tupelo Police Department effective March 19, 2021. After 27 years in law enforcement and the last 18 with Tupelo Police Department, it is time for me to spend more time with my family. It has truly been an honor to serve the public and Tupelo Police Department and my time here will always be a huge part of my life. I would like to thank you for all of the opportunities that were afforded to me during my time, but I now look forward to retirement and seeing what the future holds.

Sincerely,

Philip Sanderson